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28.11.2022 – Jászladány, Hungary 

 

T-Plasztik Kft changes its name to Teknikum Kft  
 

Dear Customer and Supplier, 

 

T-Plasztik Kft, member of Teknikum Group since 2015, changed its official company name to Teknikum Kft 
on November 23rd, 2022. The company is a fully owned subsidiary of Teknikum Group located in Hungary. 
The other subsidiaries of the Group are Teknikum Oy located in Finland and Teknikum GmbH in Germany. 

 

Teknikum Kft will continue to serve its customers as before, with high quality manufacturing services.  

Please note that starting from January 1st, 2023, we will accept invoices only with the new company 
name.  

 

Teknikum Group’s company values are safety, sustainability and sincerity. The mission of the company is to 
drive sustainability in polymer technology. The unified brand and company name will be taken into use in 
Hungary during the end of year 2022. 

 

For further questions, please contact: 

 

Finance  

Marianna Makainé Nagy, Financial Director 
marianna.makaine-nagy@teknikum.com, +36 30 513 1829 

Sales  

Adam Boldizsar, Sales Manager 
adam.boldizsar@teknikum.com, +36 30 6654460 

Supply chain 

Katalin Szabó, Supply Chain Manager 
katalin.szabo@teknikum.com, +36 30 676 4138 

Management 

Attila Kerekes, General Manager of Teknikum Kft 
attila.kerekes@teknikum.com, +36 30 458 4645 


